
Good morning SJS Community, 
 
First, our faculty have a fun theme for Halloween this year.  If you want to see 
them all together, get to school a bit earlier tomorrow – faculty will parade 
through the parking lot at 8:15. 
 
On Wednesday, we will go to Mass as a school community for All Saints Day.  
Mass days are typically no dress down days.  However, since this is a gym day, 
student who have gym on Wednesday should wear their gym uniform. 
 
I also have a few announcements that did not make it into the Friday email. 
 
-The SJS SpiritWear store is now open!  It will be open until November 12 to 
ensure that all orders are received in time for Christmas.  There are some new 
items, including new basketball gear.  Visit 
https://sjsholiday2023.itemorder.com/shop/home/ to check it out and place an 
order. 
 
-St. John School will honor our veterans with our annual Hallway of Heroes tribute 
the week of November 6.  Members of the St. John School community are 
encouraged to bring in a photograph of family members who serve or have served 
in the military in uniform if possible. We will display these photographs on the 
first floor hallway of our school. When sending a photograph, please include their 
name, title, military unit, and war in which they fought (if applicable).  If you need 
the photograph returned, please indicate that.  We also have many saved from 
previous years.  This memorial to our heroes means a great deal to our school 
community. 
 
-Our Fill a Truck is SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 5 (9:00 – noon)! 
 
Chris 
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